
 
 

Lismore Lantern Parade 2023 
20/6/2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
The Lismore Lantern Parade 2023, ‘Gates of Renewal’ will be on Saturday 24 June. Rosebank Public School has been 
entrusted to carry the large Goldfish lanterns. These lanterns are heavy and we will need some adults or teenagers to 
help carry them.  

 
The assembly point is on Magellan Street, near the old Library Building. We will have our Rosebank Public School 
banner on display to help you find us. We are to assemble between 4:30 and 5pm. The parade will depart at 5:30pm. 
A map of the parade route is attached to this note.  
 
Rosebank Public School staff will be in attendance for the parade but there will be no supervision before or after the 
parade part of the celebration. Parents remain responsible for supervising their own children at all times.  
 
Please return the slip below to confirm if you are volunteering to help carry the feature lanterns and to give an indication 
of numbers of our school community who will be there on the night.  

 
Regards, 
Juanita Thomson and the Rosebank Team 
Principal Rosebank Public School 

Rosebank Public School 

340 Rosebank Road 

ROSEBANK NSW 2480 

Telephone: 61 2 6688 2126 

www.rosebank-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

 

http://www.rosebank-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/


 
 
 

____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

20/6/23                                              Lismore Lantern Parade 2023 

Please return to the school office by Thursday 22 June 2023 

 
Our family is able to assist in carrying one of the feature lanterns in the parade. We will have ______ 
(number) of able-bodied adults/teenagers. 

 
   

Our family will be attending as spectators.  
 
 
Our family will not be attending the parade this year.       
  

 
Parent/Carer Name:___________________________________________________________________(Please Print) 

 
Parent/Carer’s Signature:  ____________________________________________Date:  _____________ 
 
 


